
Save the Date:
Upcoming Federal Interagency Broadband Permitting Summit 

Hosted by BLM and NTIA 
July 23-24 in Phoenix, AZ

The National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) and the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) will hold a multi-agency summit to introduce 

State government broadband leaders, industry partners, broadband stakeholders, and other attendees to the permitting and environmental review requirements of 

various federal land and resource management agencies. Participating agencies will include BLM, the US Forest Service, the Federal Highway Administration, the 

Bureau of Reclamation, and the Bureau of Indian Affairs. Representatives from the US Army Corps of Engineers, the US Fish and Wildlife Service, and the National Park 

Service are also invited. 

National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) requirements specific to NTIA’s Broadband Equity Access and Deployment (BEAD) program 

and other Internet for All grants will be the focus of the Summit’s second day.

The event will be held at the BLM National Training Center in Phoenix, Arizona on Tuesday, July 23 and Wednesday, July 24.

Event and logistical details and registration information will be available July 1st. 

Submit your RSVP here: https://forms.office.com/g/1TiJjmuxjm

https://www.blm.gov/learn/national-training-center/about-ntc
https://forms.office.com/g/1TiJjmuxjm
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